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An All-Ukrainian Members' Meeting was held from August 2 to 4.
The meeting was dedicated to discussions of the matching and Blessing.
It also served as a conclusion for the first half-year and education for the participants.

Through a few lectures, we studied the formula course that we need to follow in preparation for the
Blessing, as well as our identity as tribal messiahs.

Several brothers and sisters who have had victory in fundraising and witnessing spoke about their
experiences.

As the conclusion, we talked to a few matching candidates to confirm matchings with Europe and Japan,
and pre-matched one Ukrainian couple.



